Richard D. Loewenberg, M.D. Pletcher Building 238 Eighteenth Street Bakersfield, Calif.

Dear Dr. Loewenberg:

Thanks very much for your nice letter and your blessing. As regards Dr. Windholz, he is not only mute in writing to you but he is known to be that way with many people. However, to betray a secret, he is by far not as bad as Erikson whom you can never reach unless you call him in the office in the middle of a therapy session.

Instead of sending you the copy of the Quarterly I am sending you the new book by Greenacre in which all of her papers are collected. I thought you might be interested to look at other papers too. I don't need it back within a week. If you bring it with you at the occasion of your paper for the Study Group it will be plenty of time.

Looking forward to seeing you.

Sincerely,

Hanna Fenichel, Ph.D.

HF:p Greenacre book under separate cover